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Monday 21st September 2020
Dear Parent/Carer
Volunteers
As you know we have been trying to get children into school as quickly as possible in a morning. We are very keen to do this on rainy days. I am looking for a volunteer or couple of volunteers from each Year group to be an extra pair of hands, helping class teachers ferrying the children from their outdoor lines as they arrive, to waiting staff indoors who will then supervise the children in the building. You would ferry in until we had the majority of children in.
You would need to be available from 8.25am until 8.45am (your child would enter the main school doors with you)
Willing to be DBS checked – in line with our policy for volunteers
Ideally available everyday (it is expensive to run DBS checks so we would want to work on limited numbers)
Ok working in the wet with our class teachers
We have worked hard as a school to respond to concerns about rainy mornings and are doing the best we can, spending as much as we can, bringing more staff in earlier. We need more capacity and so this is your opportunity to help us, other families and be part of Team Wibsey.
Anyone interested please register your name, number, child and child’s class with Miss Khan in the School Office.
You ask and we listen – now we need you.
Thank you
Nigel M. Cooper
Headteacher 
 Wibsey Primary School
